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Overview

The Lackawanna Trail Health & Safety Plan was presented and reviewed at a 
public meeting, adopted by the Board of Directors on August 8th, 2022, and 
posted on our district website.  Since classes began on August 31st, it has been 
carried out as planned.  As required by the American Rescue Plan, it must be 
reviewed at least every six months, or if the Centers for Disease Control 
recommend significant changes.  Any and all proposed changes must be 
reviewed by the community and board approved.



Communication & Transparency

A COVID-19 Information 
Center was set up on our 
main web page to serve as 
a quick guide to relevant 
information, links to 
government and health 
agencies, and included a 
COVID-19 spreadsheet to 
inform the public of daily 
positive cases as well as a 
14 day rolling average.



Conclusion
I do not recommend adopting any revisions to the current Health & Safety Plan.  
It was well developed, carried out as planned, the CDC has not recommended 

any significant changes, and our rolling totals peaked in the fall and have 
remained consistently low. 

Health & Safety Plan 2022-2023

https://www.ltsd.org/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/ARP-ESSER-Health-and-Safety-Plan-2022-2023-8.8.22.pdf
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